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TO: Parents and Caregivers 
RE: Scholarship Application 2017-2018 

Saxtons River Montessori School (SRMS) recognizes that an offer of financial 
assistance may be an important factor in your decision to enroll your child at SRMS.


If the enrollment of your child at SRMS is dependent upon receiving financial 
assistance, you may opt to delay the acceptance until the scholarship awards are 
made. The exact amount of the award will be determined by the number of students 
applying for financial aid as well as the amount of funds available for disbursement.


A special SRMS Scholarship Committee reviews all financial aid applications and 
determines the amount of each scholarship. No SRMS parent, staff, or Board Member 
serves on this initial committee. All financial information provided to the committee is 
kept strictly confidential and is returned to you once a determination is made.


If you wish to apply for financial assistance, please complete and return the 
Scholarship Application Form to SRMS by July 30, 2017.  


Late applications will be considered only if there are scholarship funds available.   
Please contact me with any questions you have about the scholarship process or any 
other enrollment matters.


Please note that families receiving publicly funded preschool monies from the state will 
likely not be considered for much additional financial aid, as that is the purpose of the 
state monies.


Thank you.



